Furness Shipbuilding Co.Ltd.,
Haverton Hill-on-Tees,
Billingham, Co.Durham.

15th February, 1938,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street,
LONDON, E.C. 3.

Dear Sirs,
Ship No. 283.

With further reference to the stern frame boss for
the above vessel, we have now received from Messrs. Hawthorn
Leslie & Co., copy of your letter addressed to Messrs. Eagle
011 & Shipping Co., dated 11lth instant, together with copy of
plan referred to therein.

We shall be glad to know that the approval contained
In your letter covers the stern frame as well as the stern tube
and that we can procééd with the former in accordance with the
plans already approved without any increase in ths thickness of
the boss plating.

Yours faithfully,

(Signed) &c.

(Original with "m" Dept.)




